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May 29, 2012 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman 

Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Activity Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary. 

 

This is a periodic report of LAFCO staff activities.  The last report was on April 23, 2012.  

 

Status of Approved Proposals 

 

The Jewkes Annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District (LAFCO 12-2) was approved on May 3, 

2012; we are waiting for expiration of the 30-day waiting period in order to record this boundary 

change.  

 

The Doherty Annexation to the Santa Ynez Community Services District (LAFCO 11-6) was 

approved on August 4, 2011 and was recorded on April 23, 2012.  We received a statement from 

the State Board of Equalization that the annexation will appear on the 2013-14 assessment roll.  

 

The Lee Out-of-Agency Service Agreement for the City of Goleta (LAFCO 10-7) was approved 

by the Chair on December 14, 2010; the property is not yet connected, perhaps due to an 

ownership change 

 

Status of Pending Proposals 

 

It appears the Commission may be able to consider the following items at its next meeting which 

will be on July 5 in Santa Barbara.  

 

 Hope Avenue Reorganization:  Annexation to the City of Santa Barbara and detachments 

from County Fire Protection District, Goleta Water District and County Service Area 32 

(LAFCO 12-3). 

 

 Silverman et al expansion of the Goleta Sanitary District Sphere of Influence  
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LAFCO Staff Activities 

 

1. From April 25 to 27 staff attended the CALAFCO Staff Workshop in Calaveras County; 

we have since provided the Commission with a summary and evaluation of the workshop.  

 

2. On May 3 staff conferred with the ad hoc budget committee of Commissioners Geyer and 

Short with respect to the Commission budget for FY 2012-13.  

 

3. The regular LAFCO meeting was held in Santa Barbara on May 3.  

 

4. On May 10 at the request of Carpinteria Sanitary District General Manager Craig Murray, 

staff conferred with County Planning Director Glenn Russell, PhD and Mr. Murray 

regarding the possible expansion of the District Sphere of Influence in relationship to the 

existing greenhouses. 

 

5. On May 18 staff participated in a CALAFCO Legislative Committee meeting that was 

conducted as a conference call. 

 

6. The next Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, June 7 in Santa Maria. 

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 

 

 


